September 9, 2021

To: Community Redevelopment Agency

(City of Pensacola)

From: Shawn Goad
Deluna’s Chat and Chew

Owner/Operator

I have had the opportunity to serve the people of Pensacola
by utilizing a walk-up Concession on the Palafox Pier for
several years now. My restaurant, Deluna’s Chat and Chew, has
had an outstanding relaticnship with the CRA and its affiliates
during this time and would be very interested in renewing
another contract.

Please accept this letter as confirmation of my interest to
renew a contract with the CRA and City of Pensacola to continue
using the concession. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
S D

Shawn Goad |

Deluna’s Chat and Chew



